
 

 

 

 

 

 Bluegrass on the Arkansas is an annual fund raiser for the Rotary Club of Salida. The 

event will be held on Memorial Day Weekend (May 27th and 28th 2023). The musicians will perform 

Saturday evening starting at 4:00 p.m. until 9:30 p.m. and then Sunday starting at noon until 9:30 p.m. 

This event is a free event for our community and draws locals and visitors from all points to downtown 

Salida. In addition to a great line-up of bluegrass bands, there will be food available for purchase from 

local food vendors. 

Beverage sales will be handled by the Rotary Club and all net proceeds from the festival will be 

reinvested into our community through scholarships and for financial support to other local non-profits. 
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